
3-day  workshop  in  Leopold’s
land ethics
The Northern Sierra Training at Sagehen Creek Field Station is
June 1-3.

The  Land  Ethic  Leadership  Program  embraces  the  theories
conservationist Aldo Leopold embraced.

Participants will be taught how to help their community think
about  complex  and  changing  environmental  issues  and  have
deeper discussion about their collective values and vision.
Each Land Ethic Leaders workshop engages participants from
across the country in leading reflective discussions designed
to help people think about the relationship between human
communities and the land. Paired with nature observation and
land restoration work, these discussions offer a new way to
engage and build the thinking community. The workshop focuses
on giving participants the skills, tools, and confidence to
help  others  explore  their  individual  and  collective
connections  to  the  land.

The  workshop  fee  is  $350,  including  all  meals,  lodging,
program materials, and a public screening license and kit for
Green Fire ($150 value).

For more information, click on the flyer.
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